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To view this email as a web page, go here.

Dear scott,

Your ASPB membership has expired, but it is not too late to renew so that you can take 
advantage of your ASPB member benefits!

New this year
In collaboration with the Global Plant Council, ASPB recently launched, in beta, 
Plantae.org - the new digital ecosystem for plant scientists.  By renewing your ASPB 
membership, you will gain full access to this valuable tool.  

All ASPB members, including those previously signed up for auto-renew, must follow the
 steps below to renew,

1. Go to http://community.plantae.org/invoices
 

2. Log in with this information:  
Username: sjackson@uga.edu     
Temporary Password: 34027236 
(Please change your password after renewal on the Edit Core Profile page. )
 

3. You will be redirected to the My Invoices page
 

4. Check the box next to the membership invoice you wish to pay. 

5. Click on the green Enter Payment button.  

6. 
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A payment box will pop up in which you may enter credit card information or Bill 
Me information.  When finished, click Enter Payment.

Please note that it is now possible to renew for up to 3 years at a time, for a discounted 
rate.  This option replaces auto-renewal, which is no longer being offered.  Please contact 
me directly for instructions on multiyear membership renewal.   

If you need any assistance with your renewal or if you have any other questions, please 
feel free to contact me. 

Regards,

Shoshana Kronfeld
Membership Manager
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